

We need your input YOU ARE INVITED TO ATTEND

CommUNITY & COPS

HELP US CREATE A BETTER POLICE FORCE HELP US CREATE A BETTER COMMUNITY

The Newark Police cordially invites you to attend a town hall meeting to discuss the COMMUNITY ORIENTED POLICING POLICY where you can provide your feedback. View a copy of the policy and leave feedback online by visiting

www.npdconsentdecree.org



The New Jersey Institute for Social Justice is assisting the NPD by collecting your feedback.



TOPIC

MEETING LOCATION

DATE-TIME

Community Oriented Policing Policy

TREC Center Complex 55 Ludlow Street Newark, NJ

Thursday August 23, 2018 5:00PM – 7:30PM

Meetings hosted by:

Captain Brian O'Hara of the Consent Decree and Planning Division

For more information please visit www.npdconsentdecree.org